
Carol A. Watkiss
One Commerce Drive

Schaumburg, IL 60173
Phone: 1(847) 466-6185

Carol.Watkiss@convergint.com

December 22, 2023

RE: Assignment of Active Agreements/Purchase Orders

Dear Valued Customer:

As previously communicated, on August 1, 2022
acquired Ojo Technology, Inc. Ojo including rights, interests, and certain obligations of Ojo in 
its ongoing customer agreements.  Over the past year, we have worked together to integrate our 
businesses, and are pleased to announce that Ojo will be formally merged into Convergint on 
January 1, 2024.  Through this merger, Convergint will leverage the expertise Ojo brings to further 
our goal of delivering results for our customers through unparalleled service. 

This letter serves as notice of the vesting of any active agreements between your company and 
Ojo effective January 1, 2024.  In 
consideration of all rights and privileges granted under said agreement(s), Convergint agrees to 
be bound in the same manner to which Ojo was so bound.

Please note that you will continue to work with the same purchasing, contracting, and service 
colleagues that you have in the past.  The only changes you will notice after January 1, 2024, will 
be administrative in nature, as invoices will be submitted under the Convergint name. The remit 
to address (for mail) and bank ACH account number will remain the same for now.  We have also 
included an updated W-9 and explanation letter for your records.

We will also provide an updated Certificate of Insurance in January reflecting Convergint 
Technologies LLC as the insured.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or your current contact for the above agreement if you 
have any questions or require any additional information.

Best Regards, 

Carol A. Watkiss
In-House Counsel
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